
 
 
 
 
 

SPONSOR THE VETERANS APPRECIATION RIDE 
 
 
 
Minnesota Snowmobile Education and Advancement Fund (MSEAF) and Minnesota United 
Snowmobilers Association (MnUSA) will be hosting the 16th annual snowmobile ride for the 
Veterans and Active Duty Military personnel in January of 2024 in recognition and appreciation of 
our veterans who have given part of their lives to serve all of us.  The event is for both experienced 
snowmobilers and those who would like to give it a try.   
 
We are seeking donations to help defray the costs of lodging, meals, sled rental and fuel.   
Donations in any amount are welcome or you may Sponsor a Vet for $225.  Donations may be sent 
payable to MSEAF at 7040 Lakeland Ave. N. #212, Brooklyn Park, MN 55428.  With a donation or 
sponsorship, you will be recognized at the event, in our publication and on our web site.   All funds 
designated “Veterans Ride” will be segregated for that purpose only. 
 

The IRS has recognized MSEAF as a 501(c)(3) charitable organization.  Donors will receive a card 
recognizing their donation and tax deductibility of donations.  

MSEAF and MnUSA thank you for your assistance and sincerely appreciate your support! 

Sincerely, 

Minnesota Snowmobile Education & Advancement Fund and Minnesota United 
Snowmobilers Association Veterans/Military Ride Committee 

       

 
Larry Shepherd, Retired MSgt USAF, Co-Chair  Terry Hutchinson, Co-Chair 
Vice President, MSEAF      President, MSEAF  
Past President, MnUSA     Past President, MnUSA 
        
 
 
 
 
 

 

Minnesota Snowmobile Education & Advancement Fund & 
Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association  

Veterans/Military Ride Committee 
7040 Lakeland Avenue North  Suite 212  Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-5616 

Telephone:  763-560-8281 
Website:  www.mnvetsnowmobileride.org   


